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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 11:38 AM
To: 'Watson, Debbie'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: McKinney, Deborah; jamos@blm.gov
Subject: RE: C-141 RDU 057 (30-015-41978)

RE: C-141 RDU 057 (30-015-41978) 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5450. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with 
any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 11:05 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] C-141 RDU 057 (30-015-41978) 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Please see attached Initial C-141 for the release at the Ross Draw Unit #057.  Crews will be on location next week to 
remove impacted soil.  Thank you. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
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If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


